
 

    
 

FOI_0857_2022-23 – FOI Request Concerning – Jubilee 
House 
 
 

1. What proposals are in mind regarding the sale of this facility and to whom? The 
reason of interest is because this is a listed building and in the one and only 
conservation area of Portsmouth City, so whoever has an interest in purchasing this 
property should be made aware of this fact. 

 
Whilst I haven’t had sight of any business case by Dr Trebble, I can confirm that at this 
point in time Jubilee House has not been declared surplus to requirements by Solent NHS 
Trust, which is a necessary step before the property can be offered for sale. 
 
Any potential sale of the property would be through our normal process and as such any 
potential purchaser would be made aware of any matters that affect the ongoing use of the 
property. 


